THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO: Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM: The PAC

DATE: JUNE 9, 2020

SUBJECT: PAC NEWS
NOW SHOWING – JUNE 2020

All events scheduled in JUNE at the PAC have been cancelled or postponed due to COVID 19. 

We're doing something a little different with our PAC Kid Spotlight.  Flashbacks!
Ever wondered where a previous PAC Kid is now?  How did theatre affect their lives?  Well, we were curious, too, so we're asking them!
Keep an eye on our social media accounts for these interviews!

 

COMING SOON – JULY 2020
All events scheduled in JULY at the PAC have been cancelled or postponed due to COVID 19.


Our Technical Director, Aaron Taylor, would usually be knee deep in set building for Youth Theatre of Hardin County's summer musical production in July.  This summer, he is channeling the building skills in a different way.  He's building a set piece with his family and documenting the process to share with you.  Stay tuned to our social media channels for updates!

There will be NO IN PERSON PAC Pro/Am Auditions held at the PAC on July 13,14. Announcement about video submissions will be forthcoming.

The July 24th Glen Rice Family & Friends Concert Series event has been postponed to a later date yet to be confirmed. Stay tuned for more information.

IN REVIEW – MAY 2020
All events scheduled in May at the PAC were cancelled due to COVID 19. 
Estimate of loss for those events affected by COVID19 School/PAC closure in May: 2,494 Students, 74 Adults and 5,963 Audience members.
We need your help.  Please take a moment to complete the PAC's FOLLOWUP Digital Content Survey as we more closely assess interest in digital content. Survey Link
While we aren't able to meet in the office every day, we've been having Zoom calls, like many others.  This gives us opportunities to share various screenshots of our faces on these calls and we think you might enjoy.




